
From: Cascadian Angel <greenninjapdx@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 4:33 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Title 11 tree policy 
 
I'm writing to ask for stricter requirements and higher fees on cutting healthy trees for more 
development in Portland.  
 
Our canopy is an important part of what makes our town wonderful and are important for ecological 
reasons as well as a community value.  I see trees cut down for development when they could be 
worked around, leaving a less green and enjoyable neighborhood.  
 
Thank you 
 
Kelly Caldwell 
4615 SE Sherman,  Portland  97215 


